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March 24, 2021
Dear Manton Community,

As I have previously stated, it is no secret that have had an increase in coronavirus cases in Wexford
and our neighboring counties. This has impacted our school with numerous individuals over the last 2
weeks testing positive. We were notified last night of two more positive cases in our school, then had
an additional three this morning. Up until this point we have been able to remain open to provide face-
to-face learning. Unfortunately, we now find our school in a situation where because of the positive
Covid-19 cases and the quarantines that come along with those positive cases, we do not have enough
staff to be able to provide the essentials needed to stay open the next two days.

The next two days will be virtual days. Students will be given instructions today on what they will need
to do virtually over these days. I understand the hardship this creates for families, but at this point we
feel we don’t have an option, but to make this decision. I want to thank our tremendous staff, students
and parents who have preserved through this pandemic. Each of your students’ buildings will be
reaching out with additional details. School will resume Monday, April 5%, at our regularly scheduled
time. Again, we apologize for this inconvenience and thank you for your continued support of Manton
Consolidated Schools.

Sincerely,

Leonard Morrow
Manton Consolidafed Schools Superintendent




